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Our annual Congregational Board Meeting is 
November 4.  A light lunch will be provided in 
Cornerstone Hall after worship, followed by 
the meeting. 
 

Please RSVP using the tear off sheet in the 
bulletin or call the church office.  

 

 

The proposed 2019 budget and nominations for 
Officers, Elders and Diaconate will be posted on 

October 21.  If you wish to nominate a person to a 
position, contact Rick Shepherd. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28 

720 N. 6
th

 Street 

5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 

Come out for food, games, hay ride, fun! 

Hosted by:  First Christian and Trinity Episcopal 
 

 

It is time to:  Fall Back! 
Reset your clocks 

Sunday, November 4th 
 
 

 

STEWARDSHIP CAMPAIGN UPDATE 
 

We have received 57 pledge cards totaling $448,453 
for our 2019 Operating Budget.  Many of you have 
increased your pledges.  If you have not turned in 
your pledge card, there is still time.  You may place 
your pledge card in the offering or call Alicia with 
your pledge information.  Thank you for your 
continued faithfulness to our church and its ministry. 

http://www.fcclongview.org/


 
 
 

 
 

Monday & Wednesday – Mat Yoga @ 9:00 am (CH) 

Tuesday & Thursday – Chair Yoga @ 9:00 am (CH) 

Monday – Men’s Bible Study @ 6:30 pm (Man) 

Wednesday – “Epic of Eden” Bible Study @ 5:00 pm (Man) 

October 15 & 22 – Ladies’ Bible Study, 12:00  – 1:00 pm 

 (Man) 

October 14 & 21 - Ladies’ Bible Study, 4:00 – 6:00 pm (Man) 

October 19 – Bach’s Lunch @ 12:20 pm (Sanc);CH open for 

 lunch @ 11:30 am 

October 21 – Faithful Families @ 6:00 pm (Man) 

October 23 – Coffee & Conversation @ 9:30 am (Silver 

 Grizzly Espresso) 

October 23 – Heritage Bible Study @ 10:00 am (P) 

October 23 – Prayer Group @ 6:30 pm (Johnson’s) 
 

 

ELDER’S MEETING 
 

October 15 @ 5:30 pm, Music Suite 
 

 

The Tuesday Trippers  

will be travelling to Edom, 

Texas on October 16 to 

visit the Blue Moon Gardens.  
 

Sign up in the church office. 
 

 

Volunteers should be 
contacting you soon to 

schedule your appointment 
with Lifetouch for your 

photography session for the 
pictorial directory. 

 
 

For participating, each family receives a 
complimentary 8 x 10 photograph and a free 
directory. 
 

Please call or text Wanda Green @ (903) 237-9486 
or email her at mike@mikegreen.net. if you have 
any questions.  
 

Pictures will be taken on: 
October 17 – 19 from 2:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

October 20 from 10:00 am – 5:00 pm 
October 23 – 25 from 2:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

 

Fellowship Dinner 

with Friends 
 

Tuesdays at 5:45 pm 
 

 October 16 & 23 
 

          Fisherman’s Market 
 
 

The Christian Church in the Southwest 
(CCSW) is hosting the biennial assembly at 

Central Christian Church in Austin, Texas on 
Friday and Saturday, November 2 & 3. 
 

Pre-Assembly Trainings on Friday, November 2, begin at 
9:00 am with registration at 8:45 am. 
 

Assembly registration begins at 4:00 pm on Friday; the 
assembly concludes at 5:00 pm on Saturday following 
the business meeting and closing worship.  Go to 
ccsw.org/ra2018 to get the complete schedule and 
information that will help you participate fully in this 
assembly.  You may also register at 
https://www.eventbrite.com/ccsw-regional-assembly-
2018-registration-49201947349. 
 

 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 31 
 

NO KIDS’ AFTER SCHOOL  
BIBLE STUDY FROM 3:00 – 6:00 PM 

NO CHANCEL BELLS FROM 5:15 – 6:15 PM 
 

 

Dear FCC family, 

 

Thank you for your cards of 

encouragement and constant 

prayers for me during my illness.  With your 

prayers and the help of God, I have completed my 

chemo and radiation treatments.  This was the 

hardest thing I have ever had to endure, but 

your prayers and God’s Grace have surrounded 

me.  Recovery will be ongoing as I regain my 

strength and continue with immunotherapy 

treatments.  I miss each one of you and look 

forward to getting back with you to praise our 

Lord, Jesus Christ, for our many blessings. 

 

In Christian love, 

Don Auderer  

mailto:mike@mikegreen.net
https://www.eventbrite.com/ccsw-regional-assembly-2018-registration-49201947349
https://www.eventbrite.com/ccsw-regional-assembly-2018-registration-49201947349
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiVqNbNj5XRAhWrjFQKHYqfBD4QjRwIBw&url=http://cliparts.co/save-the-date-free-clip-art&bvm=bv.142059868,d.cGw&psig=AFQjCNF0N3CcMhYjWCECTB2e53WgpUHN5w&ust=1482953789371213


 

 

 

 
 
 

Chi Rho (grades 6 – 8)  CYF (grades 9-12) 
 

Chi Rho and CYF Fall Retreat sign-ups are open 
now!  Go to disciplescrossing.org today!!  
 

Dates: 
 Chi Rho:  November 2 – 4 
 CYF:  November 9 – 11 
 

Check out fcclongview.org/youthdates for the Fall 
Calendar! 
 

Rev. Evan 
 

 

MUSIC HAPPENINGS 
All are welcome! 

Contact Rev. Miranda for more info. 
 

October 19 – Bach’s Lunch Concert; Cornerstone Hall 
will be open at 11:30 am for those who bring their 

lunch.  At 12:20 pm, in the Sanctuary, enjoy the classical 
stylings of Miranda Dolive, soprano and Benjamin 

Shepherd, guitar.  For more information, go to: 
http://www.longviewsymphony.org/concerts-

events/bach-s-lunches) 
 

All are welcome to join in singing our Christmas Choir 
Special “Gloria” by John Rutter on December 16th.  

Rehearsals have begun.  Please contact Rev. Miranda for 
more information. 

 

 

Mark your calendar 
for Thursday, 
November 8, when 
PREP School will be 
hosting the Jason's 
Deli Night Out.  If 
you go, tell them 

you are there to support PREP School and we will 
get a percentage of every sale from 4:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
 

PREP School is raising money to upgrade our 
playgrounds.  You can help by participating in our 
annual Texas Roadhouse Gift Card Sales.  The gift 
cards make great Christmas gifts for friends, family 
and employees. 
 
 

Your support would be greatly appreciated! 

FCC Outreach Moment 
 

 
 
 

SCARVES FOR THE 
HOUSE OF HOPE 

 

Calling all crocheters and knitters!!  It is that time of 
year when we start collecting crocheted and knitted 
scarves for the ladies residing at the House of Hope.  
The scarves will be presented to the ladies during 
the annual dinner provided by FCC and Mt. Olive on 
November 25. 
 

The scarves should be made of soft yarn and be 
long and wide enough to provide warmth.  As you 
are creating the scarf, offer up prayers for the 
recipients.  All completed scarves can be placed in a 
designated tub in the church office. 
 

So, get out those crochet hooks and knitting 
needles and let’s wrap the ladies at the House of 
Hope in warmth, caring and love. 
 

Contact Vicky Green at 903-738-3432 or 
vickyg29@aol.com if you have any questions. 
 

 

FCC is planning to return to Costa Rica in 
July, 2019 for a mission trip!  Go to 
fcclongview.org/costarica for more 

information and to sign up. 
 

 

Youth Trip to Dallas to Process Boxes 
Tuesday, November 20 

10:30 am to 8:30 pm 
 

Adult Trip to Dallas to Process Boxes 
Tuesday, December 4 
10:00 am to 8:30 pm 

 

Please call Ann Grimes @ (903) 806-6737 for form or 
sign up in the church office. 

 

What’s new this year . . . 
 

1.  We are asking for Sunday School Classes to choose a 
     Sunday to pack boxes. 
2.  All church packing party after worship one Sunday 
3.  Donate for shipping - $9.00 per box  
4.  Help with collections November 12 – 18 
5.  Pack your own box 
 

Look for the Giving Tree  

http://www.longviewsymphony.org/concerts-events/bach-s-lunches
http://www.longviewsymphony.org/concerts-events/bach-s-lunches
mailto:vickyg29@aol.com
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjXqMbGgJXRAhVkjlQKHfA-BI4QjRwIBw&url=http://mariedoucette.blogspot.com/2012_06_01_archive.html&bvm=bv.142059868,d.cGw&psig=AFQjCNGpmlFuPk-AuuIsvGSep8gCfeMAOw&ust=1482949624165385
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjXqMbGgJXRAhVkjlQKHfA-BI4QjRwIBw&url=http://mariedoucette.blogspot.com/2012_06_01_archive.html&bvm=bv.142059868,d.cGw&psig=AFQjCNGpmlFuPk-AuuIsvGSep8gCfeMAOw&ust=1482949624165385
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ABC Class – “God’s World and God’s People” by Donald K. McKim 
  Meets 4th floor, West End, Last Room  
 Teacher:  Rotating 
ACTS Class – “Anxious for Nothing” by Max Lucado 
 Meets 4th floor, East End, Last Room  
 Teacher:  Rotating 
Cornerstone Class – “God’s World & God’s People” by Donald K. McKim 
 Meets in Cornerstone Hall 
 Teacher:  Rick Shepherd 
GNG Class –– “The Bible: An Introduction” by Dr. Jerry L. Sumney 
  Meets in Conference Room 
 Teacher:  Rotating 
Seekers Class – “Seeing Gray in a World of Black and White” by Adam 

Hamilton 
 Meets 4th floor, East End - Last Room on Right 

Teacher:  Bill Holloman 
Sojourners – “Invitation to Psalms” by Michael Jinkins 
 Meets in Mansinger House on 7th Street 
 Teacher:  Rev. Evan Dolive 
Visions Class – “The Thirteen Disciples” by J. Ellsworth Kalas 
 Meets 4th floor, West End, Last Room on Right  
 Teacher:  David Farmer 
 

 

LECTIONARY TEXTS FOR: 
 

Sunday, October 14 
Job 23:1-9, 16-17; Psalm 22:1-15; Hebrews 
4:12-16; Mark 10:17-31 
Dr. Richard Emerson 
 

Sunday, October 21 
Job 38:1-7, (34-41); Psalm 104:1-9, 24, 35c; Hebrews 5:1-10; 
Mark 10:35-45 
Dr. Richard Emerson 
 

 
 

 
 

WORSHIP SERVICES 

September 30………………………150 
October 7...…………….……………180 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

September 30……………………..91 
October 7………..……………….…99 

 

 

SEPTEMBER CONTRIBUTIONS 
 

    Actual                   54,920 
    Income less expenses            1,358 
    Contributions YTD            495,518 
    YTD income less expenses          -38,353 
 

Members and Friends Prayer List 
 

Members:Melanie Dolive, Jon Ylitalo, Vernon Davenport, Mary Flatt, Glenda 
Bruce, Sue Davis, Pat Skinner, Don Auderer, Mildred McNew, Les Cole, 
Jodie Johnson, Sharon Wilson, David Roberts, Jamie & Madi Hill, Billie 
Ogden, June Green, Carlos & Margaret Griffin, Geraldine Dickinson, 
David Grimes, Bunky Grimes, Ramona Dickinson, Debi & Les Plaxco, 
Martha Cochran, Andy Malone, Lacey Cline, Colton Rieger 

 

Friends: Gary Drew, Dorothy McDonald, Deby Koon, Chen & Melody, 
Atkinson family, Judy Hurst, Gaye Webster, Donna, H. S., Jeff York, Cherie 
Humphrey, Jack Moore, Patricia Perkins, Don Ellis, Tammy Guy, Tina Squire, 
Sunny Buckles, Sam & Kareen Khan, Dale & Danny, Melba Anderson, Larry 
Ward, Jose Flores, Joanie Roberts, Betty Glover, the Cotter family, Lainie 
Saunders, Donna Sallee, Jean Ann Furrh, Kenneth Reece, Lori Hughes, Tony 
Romero and family, Darrell McKnight, Wayne Hall, Sarah Cotter, Jim Lockhart 
& family, Brittany Gill, Theresa Neslony & family, Jerry & Mary Rhinehart 
 

Memorials Gifts can be made to the church in memory, honor or 
celebration to many different church funds such as  the Building 
Fund, Property Fund, Bethany Home, General Memorial Fund, 

Library, Music Fund, Pipe Organ Fund, Youth, Info Tech, etc. There is a 
memorial book in the parlor that lists memorials given. Take a moment to 
review this book. 
 

FCC Flower Ministry is a great way to acknowledge your loved ones 
in honor/memory/celebration, etc.  FCC provides a rosebud for the 
birth of a child of an active church member.  Purchasing a flower 
arrangement for the chancel is a great way to honor the birth of 

grandchildren and their parents. We have many dates available; please check 
with Alicia in the church office. 

The next publication of òThe Long Viewó will be mailed on 

Thursday , October 25 .  If you have an article you wish to 

include in òThe Long Viewó, please e-mail it to 

bkirkindoll@fcclongview.org  or bring it to the church 

office no later than noon Thursday , October 18 . 
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